
 

Construction Notice 

Lane Reduction and Access Closure on 87 Avenue at 189 Street  

 

In mid-August, Marigold Infrastructure crews will begin construction on the stormwater line 

on 87 Avenue on either side of 189 Street.  

 

To accommodate this, traffic will be shifted around the construction sites and reduced to a 

single lane in either direction. Additionally, access to 189 Street south and north will be 

closed. 

 

Construction will primarily occur during the day (7 a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday through Saturday 

and 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. Sunday), however, occasional overnight work may be necessary. Traffic 

interruptions will occur during peak, off-peak, and overnight hours.  

 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners is committed to following all City of Edmonton bylaws and 

regulations and has obtained an overnight roadwork permit so that work can take place 

during nighttime hours to minimize major daytime traffic disruptions. *City of Edmonton 

Bylaw C14600 

 

This work will proceed in two phases. Each phase is expected to last approximately 

two weeks. 

 

Phase One 

• Crews will be working on the south side of 87 Avenue on either side of 189 

Street. 

• Traffic on 87 Avenue will be shifted north and reduced to one lane in either 

direction.  

• Access to/from 189 Street south will be closed. Motorists are asked to use 182 

Street and 84 Avenue as a detour. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lane Reduction and Access Closure on 87 Avenue at 189 Street – Phase One 

 
 

 

Phase Two 

• Crews will be working on the north side of 87 Avenue on either side of 189 

Street. 

• Traffic on 87 Avenue will be shifted south and reduced to one lane in either 

direction.  

• Access to/from 189 Street north will be closed. Motorists are asked to use 182 

Street and 95 Avenue as a detour. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lane Reduction and Access Closure on 87 Avenue at 189 Street – Phase Two 

 
 

 

The information in this bulletin is current to July 18, 2022. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience and understanding during 

the construction of the Valley Line West LRT project.  Marigold Infrastructure Partners is excited 

to be a part of Edmonton’s economic recovery. 

 

Contact Us 

 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email:  public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call:  780-412-2183 

 

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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